
GB-2024-V-64431

GB-2024-V-64431 ♂

GB-2018-V-2766 ♂
BLUE BLIKSEM
Blue Cock
Bred specially by Mike
for stock, being a half
brother to HURRICANE
winner of WDW One
Loft Race 2020 winning
£40,000, he is also
half brother to POP one
loft race 2020 2 birds
AVE winner

BE-2017-3008483 ♂
ROYAL BLIKSEM
A superb pigeon who is
full of character, his
sire s the wonder
NEW BLIKSEM the
most expensive bird
ever sold at auction
for almost 400,000€
He is also a double
G/Son of RUDY, top
breeder of NAT Winners
including SUPER ROMEO
1st Nat ACE Pigeon KBDB

BE-2013-3056024 ♂
NEW BLIKSEM
Gaby Vandenabeele
Blue
Outstanding Breeder
Probably the No1 pigeon
of the century, Sire of

BE-2016-3084018 ♀
RONJA

Blue
Full sister to the
amazing SUPER ROMEO
1st ACE Bird KBDB 2013

BE-2017-3008494 ♀
Suzanne
Gaby Vandenabeele
Blue
Daughter of top racer
breeder ANGELO.
Winner 6th from 682b,
232 National 5884b
7th from 563B, 46th
Prov Fontenay 5735b
13th Prov Vierzon from
3848b, half brother is
New Bliksem, Super
Romeo

BE-2013-3056016 ♂
Angelo
Gabby Vandenabeele
Blue
Top race bird for Gaby
winning 7th Fontenay,
46th from 5735b,

BE-2012-4176407 ♀
Vicky
Gaby Vandenabeele
Blue
Super breeder for Gaby
Vandenabeele, being
Dam to many prize

GB-2022-V-62216 ♀
NEW ACE
Cheq Pied Hen
Mike Chadwick
Bred from 2 x TOP
ACE PIGEONS
which are responsible
for 2nd Hot Spot 2 in
FCI NONG KHAI
THAILAND OLR from
a entry of 4466b

PT-2021-1324117 ♂
Cheq Cock
ACE VISCOUNT
ACE BREEDER/RACER
Purchased from AGD OLR
2021 without a pedigree
he was winner 52nd ACE
PIGEON from a entry of
3252 birds
Sire to 1st Hot Spot 2
Thailand FCI OLR 2022
from an original entry
of 4466 birds

♂

♀

PT-2021-1324178 ♀
Grizzle Hen
ACE COUNTESS
ACE BREEDER/RACER
Purchased from AGD
OLR in 2021 without a
pedigree, she was
winner 10th in H.S 2
190km - 47th ACE PIGEON
from a entry of 3252b
Dam to 1st Hot Spot 2
Thailand FCI OLR 2022

♂

♀
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